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WFP MANAGEMENT RESPONSE
TO THE RECOMMENDATIONS OF
THE REPORT OF THE EXTERNAL
AUDITOR ON

FOOD PROCUREMENT IN WFP

The following changes should be made to the document:

Recommendation 2 b), in the WFP management response
column, “include” should be replaced with “inform”.

Recommendation 3 b), in the WFP management response
column, “post-factum reviews” should be replaced with
“enhanced post-factum reviews”.
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http://executiveboard.wfp.org/home
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